From: Terri Gaglardi [mailto:tlgallant@live.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 10:38 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas Station Proposal

Hello,

| am an islander born and raised who now lives in Alberta. | frequent PEIl to come back and see family every year. Family
run businesses are PEl, they are our backbone. It's what makes PEIl special and unique. Adding this gas station would be
detrimental to our provinces landscape. If this station is approved , it shows that just because you have a deeper pocket
you get what you want. What message does that send ??

| hope you will truly consider this and make the right decision for the community and the families who have worked so
hard to build and sustain their businesses all these years.

Thank You !

Terri Gaglardi

Sent from my iPhone



From: Terri Gaglardi [mailto:tlgallant@live.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 11:21 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Proposed Gas Station Borden

Hello,

I am an islander born and raised. Now living in Alberta, | frequently come to PEI to spend time with family and one of
the best things about coming home is that some things never change. Family business are the back bone of Prince
Edward Island and this still means something to a lot of people.

If we continue to let big business come

in and drive our family businesses out then that changes the landscape of what PEl is all about.

Bigger is not always better -

Hopefully the right decision is made to protect our small towns and the people who have been serving our
communities for generations.

Thank you !

Sent from my iPhone





